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Follow us on Twitter 
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Follow us on       

Facebook @stjamesfarnworth 

Don’t forget you can find lots of     

important information on our      

website:  

http://st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk/ 

Our ‘Calendar’ is updated on a    

regular basis with important 

school dates.  

The Royal Wedding 

In school on Friday 18th May we will be celebrating the Royal      

Wedding. The children can come to school dressed as Princesses, 

Princes or members of the Royal family, alternatively they can come 

in their party clothes. Throughout the day the children will participate 

in lots of exciting activities such as: decorating cakes fit for a Royal 

Wedding, design and make a Royal wedding dress and many more. 

We are asking for a 50p donation on this day which will go to Bolton Hospice. We look forward 

to seeing all the fantastic outfits on the children and thank you for your continued support. 

After-School Clubs 

Monday 3:15pm-4:00pm— Phonics Club 

Monday 3:15pm-4:00pm—Magic Maths Club 

Monday 3:15pm-4:15pm—Dancing Feet (Carol) 

Tuesday 3:15pm-4:00pm—Magic Maths Club 

Tuesday 3:15pm-4:15pm—Football Club (Mike Doyle) 

Wednesday 3:15pm-4:00pm—Year 6 Boosters 

Thursday 3:15pm—4:15pm—Netball Club 

Thursday 3:15pm-4:00pm—Chill Club 

Friday 3:20pm-4:20pm— Actiphons 

Upcoming Dates 

07.05.18—Bank Holiday—school closed 

08.05.18 8:30am & 12:30pm—Nursery 

Maths  Assembly 

09.05.18 3:30pm—Year 2 SATs Parents 

Meeting 

14.05.18—Year 6 SATs  

Suffragette Day  

A celebration event marking 100 years since women got the right 

to vote will take place in Farnworth on Saturday 5th May. The  

family fun day will be held in Farnworth Park and Farnworth      

Library from 10:00am to 6:00pm. There will be live music, games, 

children’s funfair rides, soft play   inflatable, dance performances, 

remote control cars, crazy golf, a wishing tree, sports sessions, 

food and refreshments.  

Please go along to support this event , Kearsley Youth Brass Band will be playing and one of our Year 6 

pupils plays in this band.  

Coffee Morning 

Thank you to everyone who supported our coffee morning today. A huge 

thank you to staff and parents who donated all the cakes and biscuits. 

Your help and support is much appreciated. 

 

REMINDER: Please note that school will be closed on Monday 7th May due to the Bank Holiday,  

we hope that you all have a lovely extended weekend break. 

http://st-james-farnworth.bolton.sch.uk/


Bible quote of the week: 

The Lord detests lying lips, but he  

delights in those who 

tell the truth 

Proverbs 12:22 NLT 

These children were in the ‘Gold 

Zone’ this week in school:  

Zaryab R 

 

Our Christian value this half term is: 

Honesty 

WHOLE SCHOOL 94.5% 

Little Saints 93.3% 

Nursery 91.1% 

Class 1 92.9% 

Class 2 87.9% 

Class 3 93.8% 

Class 4 92.7% 

Class 5 96.6% 

Class 6 94.2% 

Class 7 93.7% 

Class 8 95.9% 

Class 9 94.3% 

Class 10 97.7% 

Class 11 100% 

Green = improved 

Yellow = same 

Red = deteriorated 

Orange = superstars 

The Reading Awards chart shows 

the percentage of children who 

have read at home at least 3 times this 

week. 

Class 1 67% 

Class 2 32% 

Class 3 40% 

Class 4 43% 

Class 5 63% 

Class 6 37% 

Class 7 17% 

Class 8 28% 

Class 9 67% 

Class 10 31% 

Class 11 100% 

Green = 95% —100% 

Yellow = 90% - 94.9% 

Red = below 90% 

Well done to our top attenders this week     

Class 11  with 100% 


